

Interoffice Memorandum

To:

Mr Robert Tyabji

Date: 17 March 1993

Programme Communications Officer

File: YEM/PE/RT

From:

Dev Chopra

Officer-in-Charge

UNICEF Sana'a

Subject: Yemen Executive Board presentation

Thank you for taking on the major assignment of putting together the above noted piece---the draft write-up, its presentation in two formats to cover a 7 minutes and/or a 12 minutes product to meet a given situation at NYHQs, as well as the presentation "dry-run" in Amman. These have been well received.

Mr David Bassiouni and Nigel Fisher told me over phone the hard work you put in, as usual, to get these key tasks accomplished.

On that account alone I am taking this opportunity to place this note of appreciation on record.

Its indeed a pity that Stewart could not get time off to make it to Amman at the same time. Lets hope he does in the coming few weeks, and before end April...

Please continue to give top priority to have the remaining slides shot and passed on to Amman/and or NYHQs. And lets continue co-ordinating with David on receipt of all the originals with him.

When the full presentation is ready I hope we can present it to the staff in house, "Cup of Tea" events and other meets with the Reps. of Donor countries, Govt. counterparts, etc. It will also serve as an effective tool to move the subject of achieving intermediate goals among the key counterparts at the national and Governorate levels. Without motivational processes the subject of a partnered development effort and sustainability can never get addressed, I think.

So lets keep at it and use the finished presentation...